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Friday 12 January 2024 

Message from Miss Taunt 
Dear Families 

Happy New Year!  

It has been an exciting new year for me starting as Head 

Teacher at Belmore School. I have had a great first week 

getting to know both children and staff.  

It is also an exciting start of the year 

for the school as we share our Ofsted 

report. After being inspected in 

November, we are proud to 

announce that we are still a ‘Good’ School. The 

inspectors saw that “pupils are enthusiastic about their 

learning. They are sensible, respectful of others, and they 

are kind and considerate.” We are thrilled that the 

inspectors recognised that “teachers have strong subject 

knowledge and provide clear explanations and help 

children deepen their thinking.” A full copy of the report 

is attached to this newsletter. 

I look forward to getting to know you all 

in the coming weeks - do come and say 

hello at the start and end of the day. 

Have a good weekend! 

Rose Taunt 

Head of School 

Key Dates Next Week 

Yr 5 Brentford  

Workshop 

17th January 

Special  School Dinner Day 17th January 

Yr 5 & 6 Cybercrime Workshop 19th January 

Yr 6 Anderson Shelter Trip 23rd   January 

Yr 3 Pedestrian Training 24th January 

Stronger Families Coffee 

Morning 

30th January 

Young Voices Choir Trip 1st February 

Yr 6 Hate Crime Workshop 5th February 

Yr 3 Trip 6th February 

Yr 5 & 6 TfL Active Travel 

Workshop 

6th February 

Reception Hearing & Vision 

Tests 

7th February 

Yr 6 Brentford Workshop 7th February 
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AT T E N DA N C E  U P DAT E  
Attend today, Achieve tomorrow 

 Every day counts! 

If your child is unable to attend school for any reason it is 

important that you phone the school before 8am on the first 

day of absence and leave a message on the absence line by 

calling 01895 462364 and choose option 1. 
Attendance WC 09/01/24 

Class  Attendance  

Elm 100% 

Pine 74.7% 

Oak 84.6% 

Poppy 88% 

Daisy 90.7% 

Sunflower 90.8% 

Bumblebee 84.6% 

Butterfly 97.6% 

Ladybird 92.3% 

Hedgehog 79% 

Rabbit 91.1% 

Squirrel 96.2% 

Daley 94.9% 

Farah 95.7% 

Kenny 88.9% 

Gavin 96.2% 

Ahlberg 97.9% 

Blackman 95.1% 

Aderin 98.1% 

Franklin 94.7% 

Hawking 93.6% 

Anderson 92% 

Attenborough 96.2% 

Berners-Lee 98.7% 

This week’s whole 

school attendance 

93.5% 
Our target is more than 95% 
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We will be ACTIVE  

in mind and body 

Number of children who had 100%  

attendance this week: 

403 
Well done to those families! 
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Pupil of the Week Award 

Class Name 

Elm  

Pine  

Oak  

Poppy  

Daisy  

Sunflower  

Bumblebee  

Butterfly  

Ladybird  

Hedgehog  

Rabbit  

Squirrel  

Daley  

Farah  

Kenny  

Gavin  

Ahlberg  

Blackman  

Aderin  

Franklin  

Hawking  

Anderson  

Attenborough  

Berners-Lee  

 

Our first certificates of the term will be handed out 

next Friday in our celebration Assembly. 

We ASPIRE to be  

the best we can be 

T H I S  W E E K ’ S  AWA R D S  
Celebrating success 
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St George 10,481 

St Patrick 7,493 

St Andrew 10,247 

St David 8,785 

House Point Success! 

These are the overall totals for the 

Autumn Term.  Well done St George 

House! 

St George will be having a special 

award in the coming weeks... 



 

Whether you read to your child or they're old enough to read themselves, just 20 minutes of reading a day is enough 

to have positive impact on their educational and personal development.  

January’s recommended reads 
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R E A D I N G  M AT T E R S  
Books build a stairway to your imagination 

IS
S

U
E

 1
 

E
Y

F
S

 

We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 



I N  OT H E R  N E W S  
Important Information 
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We are KIND, RESPECTFUL  

and WORK TOGETHER 

Make sure you book for our Diner Day next Thurs-

day. You can book up until 8.30am that morning. 

 

School Uniform Reminder 

Please make sure your child is in the correct school uniform, If you need help  

buying any items, please talk to Mr Dias-Smith. 

Earrings need to be studs and any non-religious jewellery left at home. 

Thank you for your support! 



F o c u s  o n …  Ye a r  3  
Look at this amazing work! 
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 A:   Owen Road, Hayes, Middlesex UB4 9LF 

E:    enquiries@belmore.school 
T:    01895 462 364   
W:  www.belmore.school 
 

We are READY and 

PREPARED to WORK 

We have been 

making time-

lines in History. 

And writing  

winter poems in  

English. 


